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1 CPW has a mapped bald eagle winter roost site in the E 1/4 of the SWNE of Section 26. Therefore, if 
initial site disturbances are going to occur between November 15 and March 15, then CPW 
recommends that the developer perform bald eagle surveys within 0.25-mile of the site for potential 
habitat (e.g., mature trees and/or riparian areas) and occurrence. If roosting eagles are observed, 
please contact CPW's Northeast Region Energy Liaison (Brandon Marette) at (303) 291-7327 to 
determine the next steps.
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Total: 1 comment(s)

The following comments were provided by members of the public and were 
considered during the technical review of this application.
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